
Reception Homework - Friday 9th October

Next week’s sounds are: Maths!

Numbers to 10!
Practise singing the order of 

numbers from 1-10.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Dhdb
Wpiv5cQ&pbjreload=101

Practice saying the sounds with an adult. 
How many words can you think of or find around your 

home that begin with these sounds? 
You could even have a go at writing these sounds with 

your adult!

Don’t forget to enjoy 
some time reading 

with an adult!

Outdoor Homework
Have you noticed that many trees 

have begun to change colour? Take 
a walk where there are trees and 
walk through some fallen leaves. 

What can you see and what sounds 
can you hear?

Share a picture with us on Class 
Dojo!

More than and Fewer

Watch this video to help 
recognise and use the language 

of more than and fewer.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HO8U

vN2DV4A

Please find a picture of yourself on your 
Baptism day. Don’t forget to share your 

photograph on Class Dojo.

Please practise putting on 
socks or tights.

This can be tricky, but is an 
important skill to have.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DhdbWpiv5cQ&pbjreload=101
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HO8UvN2DV4A


When writing with 

your child, help 

them to use the 

correct pencil grip.

These are the 

sounds we will be 

learning and 

recapping over this 

half term. Please 

help your child to 

read them speedily!

Don’t forget to share your 

work with us on Class Dojo!


